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COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONAL LEADERS TO BE HONORED BY UCSD

The leaders of some 30 voluntary organizations affiliated with the University of California, San Diego, will be
honored at a holiday luncheon to be held at noon, Dec. 16, at University House, home of Chancellor and Mrs.
Richard C. Atkinson.

The volunteer recognition event is intended to thank involved community members for the time and energy
they spend on behalf of the University, according to Jerome S. Katzin, president of the UCSD Foundation Board
of Trustees.

"In this time of declining state revenues, the hours and the funding contributed by these volunteers is
extremely important to the University," Chancellor Atkinson noted.

The leaders and organizations to be honored include Bob Kelly, Alumni Association; Dr.Lenny Goins, Black
Alumni Scholarship Committee; Ray Peet, Board of Overseers; Bridget Breitenberg, Cancer Center Associates;
Peter Preuss, Cancer Center Foundation Board; Dixie Unruh, Chancellor's Associates; Nicholas Aguilar, Chicano
Alumni Association; Emmy Cote, Colleagues of the Stuart Collection; Jim Bixby, Dean's Advisory Council,
Engineering, and Dita Gumpel, Friends of the Judaic Studies Program.

Also Barbara Armstrong, Friends of Contemporary Black Arts Program; Roland Schroeder,Friends of the
Theatre; Mary Berglund, Friends of the Library; John Stewart, Friends of Music; Alma Coles, Friends of the
International Center; Rebecca Eyre, Graduate School of International Relations & Pacific Studies Alumni
Association; Katzin, Judaic Studies Board of Visitors; Dr. Henry Wheeler, Mandeville Gallery Art Council; Ellen
MacVean, Medical Center Auxiliary; David Hale, Medical Center Board of Advisors and Dr. William Piggott,
Medical Alumni Association.

Also Ellen Revelle and Beth Spooner, Oceanids; Rudolph Rehm, Off the Wall Foundation; Jack Charney,
Planned Giving Executives Committee; Joy Glenner, School of Medicine Associates; Dr. Mia Tegner, Scripps
Institution of Oceanography Alumni Association; Richard Gulley, E.W. Scripps Associates; Pat Hyndman, Stein
Institute for Research on Aging Board; Sally Ashburn, Visitor's Program, and John and Carolyn Woodard, Warren
College Parent's Council.
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